[image: New PBC logo]
To the Parents of 


Dear Parent,

Since 1948, the Phoenix Boys Choir has been developing character, discipline, leadership, global awareness, and strong commitment to excellence by educating boys in the art of singing. Our choirs have represented the community nationally and internationally on tours throughout Europe, Asia, and Australia. The Phoenix Boys Choir is a Grammy-Award winning ensemble.  The boys in our four-tiered choir program range from age 7 to 14.

Your son’s school music teacher has identified him as possessing a strong interest in singing and music, and we believe he may be a great fit for the Boy’s Choir. We would like to invite you to our Sing For a Day open house rehearsals where he can sing with the choir and meet the artistic staff. After, he is welcome to audition if you are interested in getting him involved with Phoenix Boys Choir. Boys in our program gain skills in music and self-discipline as well as positive experiences that enrich their lives in many ways. 

Our Remaining 2017-18 Sing For a Day Open Rehearsals are:
Saturday March 10, 2018 from 8:45-10:00am
Saturday April 21, 2018 from 8:45-10:00am

You are also welcome to our Pops Concert, Heroes of Rock, April 2
Saturday April 28, 2018 at 7:00pm
Phoenix College Bullpit Auditorium - 1202 W Thomas Rd Phoenix, AZ 85013
http://www.boyschoir.org/events
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If you enjoy Sing For a Day you are welcome to stay after to have an audition with our Artistic Staff. You can also audition at our office any Monday-Thursday from 10:00-4:00

We hope you and your son will consider this opportunity. 

Please call 602-264-5328 or email TopherKeene@boyschoir.org for an appointment. 
For additional information please visit our website at www.BoysChoir.org

We look forward to seeing you and your son soon.

Topher Keene
Director of Education
1131 East Missouri Avenue    Phoenix, AZ 85014-2709    www.boyschoir.org
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